
 PR E S I D E N T ’ S  ME S S A G E  

November  2019  Kenmore  Chamber  of  Commerce 
( formerly  Kenmore Board  of  Trade) 

“BRINGING  BUSINESS  BACK  HOME” 

Greetings to All! 
 
October always seems to be a busy month for me, but I shouldn’t be surprised. 
 
This year’s October had the usual busy events - working on the November issue of our community 
newspaper, The Kenmore Connection, planning & attending this months KCOC “Meet & Greet”, and 
creating new member packets for a record number of new members to the Kenmore Chamber, who 
have joined to take advantage of some of the many benefits we can offer to their businesses that 
help to lower costs and save them time (a big welcome to all those listed below!). 
 
And then there were the new events, such as attending a dinner up in Westlake to give one of       
our Kenmore Chamber Board members, Seth Vaill of The Rialto Theatre, a “Bright Star Award”    
from NOACC (see photo on page 2),  and my business, Kenmore Komics & Games, participating in 
the first “Boo on the Boulevard” Halloween Event on October 31st, sponsored by the Kenmore 
Neighborhood Alliance (it was a big success!).  So how busy was your month? 
 
Thank you for listening! 
 
  John Buntin Jr, President 
  john@kenmore-komics.com 

W E L C O M E  T O  O U R  N E W  KC O C  M E M B E R S ! :  
Boehm Pressed Steel Co 

Lori Kasper 

5440 Wegman Drive 

Valley City, Ohio  44280-9707 

330-220-8000 

www.boehmstampings.com 

H & M Processing Company 

Julie West 

1414 Kenmore Boulevard 

Akron, Ohio  44314-1600 

330-745-3076 

www.blacknitride.com 

BH Solutions Group, Inc. 
Ben Basnett 

1000 S Cleve-Mass Rd, Suite 2 

Akron, Ohio  44333-9243 
330-666-6970 

fax 330-666-7380 
www.bhsolutionsgroup.com 

Piersante Insurance and 
Financial Services 

Stephen M. Piersante 
60 South Main Street 

Poland, Ohio  44514-1914 
330-707-1178 

fax 330-707-1181 

PLB & Associates LLC 
Pamela L. Bertovich 

4423 Renaissance Parkway 
Warrensville Hts, Ohio  44128-5754 

216-378-1599 
fax 216-378-1889 

www.plb-associates.com 

Lock3 Software, LLC 

Tyler Sutton 

2457 Meloy Road 

Kent, Ohio  44240-7028 

330-802-0802 

www.lock3software.com 

VTI Electric Company 

Al Branim 

5030 Fleming Avenue 

Lorain, Ohio  44055-3932 

440-225-9786 

www.vtielectricco.com 

Western Reserve Trading, Inc. 
George Maranuk 

4754 Fifth Avenue Ext 
Youngstown, Ohio  44505-1207 

330-759-3931 
fax 330-759-3932 
www.manlifts.com 

Struthers Federal Credit Union 

Linda Krestel 
808 Poland Avenue 

Struthers, Ohio  44471-1462 
330-755-7556 

fax 330-755-2320 
www.strutherscreditunion.com 
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10 Years Ago - November 2009 
 

 Scott M. Smith, President 
 The Kenmore Board nominated 

Karen Freeman for the ABOTC 
Joyce DeWitt Kinsner Award. 

 
15 Years Ago - November 2004 

 

 Roger Ormsby, acting President 
 Our luncheon guest speaker  

was Christopher J. Burnham, 
Executive Director of the   
Summit County Port Authority. 

 The Kenmore Board nominated 
Michael J. Donahue Jr for      
the ABOTC Joyce DeWitt 
Kinsner Award. 

 
20 Years Ago - November 1999 

 

 James Lawson, President 
 No information available. 

 
25 Years Ago - November 1994 

 

 Dan Little, President 
 Guest Speaker was Connie 

Pacanovsky of Ohio Edison, 
who spoke on energy savings. 

 
30 Years Ago - November 1989 

 

 Ann K. Morrow, President 
 Preparations formalized at the 

Kenmore Library for the first 
Annual Veteran’s Day services.  
The new flag and pole were 
ready for this event. 

 
35 Years Ago - November 1984 

 

 Dennis Bloomer, President 
 No information available. 

October KCOC “Meet & Greet” 
 

The Kenmore Chamber of Commerce’s October “Meet & Greet”  
was held at Prentice Funeral Home, 1154 Kenmore Boulevard, on 
Thursday November 17th!  It was co-hosted by Prentice Funeral 
Home and Letter Perfect Embroidery & Screen Printing.  Many 
door prizes were given away, including one for best funeral home 
joke!  There will be no “Meet & Greet” in November, but please 
save Thursday December 12th on your calendar for the KCOC 
Holiday Party at The Rialto Theatre.  More info in next newsletter. 

Karen Freeman of Letter Perfect Embroidery & Screen Printing talks 
about the products & services her company can provide at the October 

“Meet & Greet” (Lori Prentice of Prentice Funeral Home is seated far left). 

Seth Vaill (center) of The Rialto Theatre was nominated by the Kenmore 
Chamber of Commerce to receive a 2019 “Bright Star Award” from the 

Northern Ohio Area Chambers of Commerce.  Congratulations Seth! 


